
 



 

 

Each group is assigned a color and  

each week when they come in a 

 “special helper” will be chosen to  

Do “X Marks the spot”. They will  

Place the x at the destination we are 

exploring that week.  This allows the  

children to see which groups have  

already visited that destination as  

well as which groups have yet to visit  

that week. This emphasises the sense  

of adventure for the children.  


